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This summary provides the salient issues. These notes are intended to capture key topics, conclusions, and next steps 

and not the nuances of the discussion. 

Agenda:  Upcoming TLG meeting on January 16th, 2013. 

 

Round Table: 

 

Lynn Daniels - Mentioned that the Corps of Engineers (COE) is still working with EPA on the 

design for the CTP (Central Treatment Plant) upgrade.       

 

Jerry Boyd - Inquired about the Lower Basin (LB) PFT meeting that was held in December 

2012.  Rebecca Stevens said that a summary of the LB PFT meeting would be distributed soon.   

 

Don Carpenter - Indicated that the construction completion report for the Osburn wetland 

mitigation project is done for the repository access road.  The area will be monitored for five 

years. 

 

Jeri DeLange - Nothing to report.   

 

Dave George - Nothing to report.   

 

Terry Harwood - Provided updates on the following: 1) Paved Roads Program - the December 

meetings with the local road jurisdictions went well.  He has received some funding allocation 

requests for 1% for pre-engineering that allows the jurisdictions seed money to hire an 

engineering firm for planning; 2) Bruce Schuld has scheduled a Paved Roads Remediation 

Workshop with the road jurisdictions for February 5
th

 and plans to invite other local and 

community organizations; and 3) Unpaved Roads - sampling results of the gravel roads tested 

from Harrison to Lookout Pass show not much contamination.  Harwood talked to Ed Moreen 

about the data.  There were only 7 or 8 contaminated road segments from the sampling program 

that need to be remediated and he will try to get a contract to finish the work completely this 

year.  For remedy protection, Harwood is working on easements for rights-of-ways and 

reviewing the 30% Meyer Creek design.   

 

Rebecca Stevens - Gave a brief update on the Lower Basin PFT meeting.  She relayed that data 

collection on sediment transport is being put into the models; and that Dudley Reach might not 

be transporting as much material as previously thought when the 2002 ROD was issued. 
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Sandra Raskell - Nothing to report. 

 

Jan Olsen - Nothing to report. 

 

Randy Connolly - Indicated that the Spokane Tribe is in the process of reviewing the 30% 

design for the Midnite Mine Superfund Site.  

 

Rebecca Stevens - Brought up discussion for scheduling the TLG meeting at the same location 

as the CCC meeting on January 16th.  It was agreed to coordinate the arrangements for both 

meetings at Templin’s Resort in Post Falls.  The TLG meeting will be a half-day meeting from 

1:00 - 4:30 p.m. followed by the CCC meeting from 6:30 to 9:00 p.m.      

 

Don Carpenter - Provided an update on Robinson Creek.  Field work is being processed for the 

site assessment and a mitigation plan should be completed in February.        

 

Schedule:  The next TLG call will be 2/7/13.   


